
 

 

12th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Feedback on Transition: Reception 
 
The Reception staff have really enjoyed getting to know your wonderful children over the past few days. 
We are so pleased with how they have transitioned into Reception and can’t wait for the exciting times 
ahead. We know that transition can often be a very unsettling time for children, parents and carers, and 
we would really value your feedback on what you felt worked well during this transition period and what 
you think we could do in future to improve further. 
 
Below you will a list of things that Reception ran for transition this year. If you could return the slip at 
the bottom to me by the end of the week that would be fantastic. If you haven’t been into Nursery 
already to fill in the transition sheet in your child’s learning journey we would be very grateful if you 
could do that this week – the children we very excited to have their say too. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna  
EYFS Phase Leader 
 

Feedback on Transition: Reception 
 
 Child’s Name: _________________________________    Class: ____________________ 
 

 Went 
Well 

Didn’t Go 
So Well 

Comment 

Admission forms and contracts    

Welcome meetings in July    

Optional drop-in sessions to 
discuss your child further with 
their Key Worker 

   

Welcome pack and getting-to-
know-you forms 

   

Transition week when your child 
started 

   

Pick up passwords    

 


